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 JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION  

GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY 

May 20, 2014 

 
 

Nine Commissioners attended the May 20, 2014, general meeting of the San Francisco Juvenile 

Justice Commission (“JJC”).  

 

 As of the date of the JJC meeting, the youth population at the Youth Guidance Center 

(“YGC”) consisted of 74 youth. The population at the Log Cabin Ranch (“LCR”) 

consisted of 20 youth.  

 

 The Juvenile Probation Department has recently implemented an electronic system at the 

YGC that allows for the electronic documentation and review of Title 15 required 15-

minute room inspections conducted by counselors.  

 
 In a partnership effort between SFUSD and the Juvenile Probation Department, detained 

youth will soon benefit from parent-teacher conferencing during the academic year.  

Parents of detained youth will meet with teachers at the YGC to discuss and evaluate 

youth.  

 

 A group of volunteer attorneys from the Bar Association of San Francisco recently 

visited the LCR, spending a day meeting and interacting with youth in mentorship 

capacities. Chief Nance lauded the visit as a huge success.  

 
 Commissioners Morgan and Lloyd visited the Civic Center Secondary School and 

reported to the commission as to concerns previously raised by a teacher at the school.  

 

 
 
 
 


